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!ǎ ƭŜŀǊƴŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎΥ  ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǎŀŦŜΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƭŜ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭΦ 

нлму ¢ŜǊƳ м !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ  

²ŜŜƪ м aƻƴ ннκлм ¢ǳŜ ноκлм ²ŜŘ нпκлм ¢ƘǳǊ нрκлм CǊƛ нсκлм 

флΦф҈ упΦс҈ усΦп҈ фрΦт҈ фрΦт҈ tǳōƭƛŎ Iƻƭ 

²ŜŜƪ н aƻƴ нфκлм ¢ǳŜ олκлм ²ŜŘ омκлм ¢ƘǳǊ лмκлн CǊƛ лнκлн 

утΦр҈ уоΦо҈ ун҈ фс҈ утΦф҈ утΦф҈ 

²ŜŜƪ о aƻƴ лрκлн ¢ǳŜ лсκлн ²ŜŘ лтκлн ¢ƘǳǊ луκлн CǊƛ лфκлн 

флΦт҈ фсΦт҈ фр҈ фр҈ уоΦо҈ уоΦо҈ 

²ŜŜƪ п aƻƴ мнκлн ¢ǳŜ моκлн ²ŜŘ мпκлн ¢ƘǳǊ мрκлн CǊƛ мсκлн 

уоΦп҈ унΦу҈ ум҈ уфΦт҈ уфΦт҈ тпΦм҈ 

²ŜŜƪ р aƻƴ мфκлн ¢ǳŜ нлκлн ²ŜŘ нмκлн ¢ƘǳǊ ннκлн CǊƛ но κлн 

фнΦт҈ унΦу҈ фсΦо҈ фнΦс҈ фсΦо҈ фсΦо҈ 

²ŜŜƪ с aƻƴ нсκлн ¢ǳŜ нтκлн ²ŜŘ нуκлн ¢ƘǳǊ лмκло CǊƛ лнκло 

фрΦт҈ фнΦф҈ фсΦп҈ фсΦп҈ фсΦп҈ фсΦп҈ 

²ŜŜƪ т aƻƴ лрκло ¢ǳŜ лсκло ²ŜŘ лтκло ¢ƘǳǊ луκло CǊƛ лфκло 

фнΦф҈ фнΦф҈ фсΦп҈ фнΦф҈ уфΦо҈ фнΦф҈ 

²ŜŜƪ у aƻƴ мнκло ¢ǳŜ моκло ²ŜŘ мпκло ¢ƘǳǊ мрκло CǊƛ мсκло 

҈ унΦм҈ фнΦф҈ млл҈ ҈ ҈ 

²ŜŜƪ ф aƻƴ мфκло ¢ǳŜ нлκло ²ŜŘ нмκло ¢ƘǳǊ ннκло CǊƛ ноκло 

҈ ҈ ҈ ҈ ҈ ҈ 

²ŜŜƪ мл aƻƴ нсκло ¢ǳŜ нтκло ²ŜŘ нуκло ¢ƘǳǊ нфκло CǊƛ олκло 

҈  ҈ ҈ ҈ tǳōƭƛŎ Iƻƭ 
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tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

Welcome to Week 8.  With only a fortnight to go until our Easter holiday, we are all in full swing of com-

pleting assessments and celebrating successes throughout the school.  Our school improvement priorities 

this year are: 

1. Creating a Learning Culture Inquiry 

2. Improve attendance with Strong Community Relationships  

3. Creating assessment literate learners 

On the front page of the newsletter is our daily attendance and at Camooweal we have high expectations, 

our aim is for 93% and higher each day.  Thank you to families and community members who support our 

school in making sure your children are attending.  

25th Birthday Celebrations  

With only  12 weeks to go until our school celebrates this wonderful milestone, we have a number of jobs 

that still need to be completed.  If you  would like to help, please contact myself at the school.  Thank you 
to Chris and Michelle, who have let the P&C raise money for the school this Saturday night at the Meet 
and Greet.  The school will be selling the food on the night.  Come and support us for this event.  

Wet Weather  

Last week saw us experiencing some beautiful rainfall in our community.  While this was different for us, 
the students still had play time fun in the library for year 3-6, playing cars and challenging each other to 
chess and the K-2 class in the playgroup room, dressing up and becoming future vets.  
 
Bully, NO Way Day, 16th March 
At our school we aim to create a safe and supportive school community for everyone. Today, we involved 
students in activities to raise awareness for this issue.   Sometimes, it can be difficult for parents or carers 
to know what to do when their child talks to them about bullying. You are an important part of our work to 
prevent bullying and to respond effectively if it happens. Stopping bullying involves everyone.  Thank you 
for your support in making our school a great school for everyone. 
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tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ΦΦΦ 

P&C Annual General Meeting 

The AGM for Camooweal State School is on the 23rd March at 3:00pm.  There will be a flyer going home 

next week to remind families and community members.  All are welcome. 

 

/w!½¸ IŀƛǊ 5ŀȅ ς ²ƻǊƭŘΩǎ DǊŜŀǘŜǎǘ {ƘŀǾŜ 

Today, also saw our staff and students support Blood Cancer research.  Staff and students were invited to 

come to school with Crazy hair and bring a gold coin donation.  Thanks to our school community for their sup-

port for Crazy Hair Day.  Photos will 

be put up on our facebook page.  

 

 

 

 

 

STRIDE 

Camooweal State School is once again holding a two holiday program with STRIDE.  They will be coming 

to Camooweal State School on Friday 13th April and Saturday 14th April.  This is a free event and STRIDE 

have organized two basketball superstars to join us.   

 

Harmony Day 

Next Wednesday 21st March, we will be celebrating Harmony Day.  This yearôs theme is ñEVERYONE 

BELONGSò.   Harmony Day is a day for all Australians to embrace cultural diversity and to share what we 

have in common. At Camooweal State School and our beautiful community, our cultural diversity is one of 

our greatest strengths and is at the heart of who we are.  Please join us at the school for fun activities on this 

day.  

 

 

 

 



 

/{{ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ¢ŜǊƳ м ²ŜŜƪ у нлму 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ΦΦΦ 

 
 
        
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   


